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Friday, 20 December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Badger Class Visit to Liverpool 

 

To enhance and extend their topic work on the Greeks and explore artwork by a variety of artists, 

we shall be visiting Liverpool World Museum and the Walker Art Gallery on Thursday 6th February.  

Whilst in the museum, the children will be studying the Greek artefacts and at the art gallery 

they will be undertaking a workshop to learn more about the art and artists.  We shall be travelling 

to Liverpool by coach, leaving school at 8.40am and returning at approximately 4.30pm. 

 

The travel and workshop are the only costs incurred.  We are therefore asking for a donation of 

£12 per child.  As ever, we are grateful to FOCS for funding 50% of the coach cost.  However, 

should enough funds not otherwise be collected, this trip may have to be cancelled.  Payment can 

be made via Squid. 

 

The children will need to wear full school uniform for the day.  They will need to bring sandwiches 

and a drink (not fizzy and in a plastic bottle please).  Sandwiches may be ordered from our kitchen 

but must be done by Friday 17th January.  By law, we are not allowed to provide sandwiches on 

the day.  Forgotten sandwiches may mean the children having to stay in school. 

 

Please complete the online form at https://forms.gle/rYk2evdGBoPCxT1o8 to indicate this letter 

has been read and order any sandwiches, again by 17/1/25. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 
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